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29nd November 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

To support our learning this term, Year 3 will be visiting Creswell Crags on Friday 15th December 2023 

for an ‘On the Hunt’ themed day with a tour around their largest cave, a survival skills workshop, and 

a Stone Age animal safari.  

We will be leaving school at around 9:30am and will return to school at approximately 3:45pm for 

you to collect your child.  

Your child will need to wear their full school uniform and sensible footwear - we suggest trainers. 

They will need warm clothing and waterproofs as much of the day could be outside. All children will 

need a packed lunch and a drink (not fizzy or in a glass bottle) in a suitable bag. However, if your 

child receives Free School Meals, a lunch will be provided for them by school. Free School Meals 

children will still need to bring a drink.  

In order for the visit to take place we require a voluntary contribution of £14.00 per child. The PTA 

have very kindly made a financial contribution towards this trip in order to bring the price down to 

this cost. Unfortunately, if insufficient contributions are received then the visit will not be able to take 

place. School does not make a profit and all parental contributions will be used to pay for the trip.  

Please ensure to pay for the visit via ParentMail by 13/12/2023 and tick the parental consent box at 

the checkout. 

We also need parent volunteers to support on the trip for the day in order for it to go ahead. If you 

are able to help, please let your child’s class teacher know as soon as possible. 

Kind regards,  

Miss Hutson, Mr Marshall and Mr Wakeland  

Year 3 Teachers   
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